
 Thank you to “Ask the River” 

 Thank you to the artists of  Ask the River  - Elizabeth Billings, Evie Lovett, and Andrea 
 Wasserman – for inviting us to transform cyanotype paper and fabric from their creative 
 projects into RiverGrams. We are honored to carry forward their ongoing 
 “  community-wide public art and placemaking project empowering us to reconnect with 
 the Connecticut River and the water that flows through it, intertwining people and place.” 
 Carol Berner & Margaret Babbott, River of Words Regional Coordinators 
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